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Camden Public School

1 March 2023
Voluntary School Contributions

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Voluntary school contribution allows for the purchase of additional resources for the school.  For 2023 these resources will include:

· Supporting the purchase of classroom resources and an outdoor learning space.
In consultation with Camden Public School’s P&C the voluntary contribution for 2023 is as follows;
· First Child - $45.00

· Second or more children (family rate) - $70.00
While there are many families who pay the voluntary contribution each year, I would like to remind families that this is very much voluntary and there is no expectation regarding payment, however any contribution families would like to make is appreciated. We are very proud to be part of the NSW Public Education system with appropriate levels of funding provided to our school each year to support all aspects of the operation of our school. 
While we normally process voluntary school contributions payments in Term 1, these voluntary payments can be made at any time during the school year.
Please contact me if you have any enquires regarding the school’s voluntary contribution.
Kind regards

Mr de Wilde
Relieving Principal

CAMDEN PUBLIC SCHOOL – VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

Please find enclosed 
[     ]
$45.00 (1 child in family)




[     ]
$70.00 (Family rate) Please indicate payment method below:
 Cash
   Cheque    Eftpos or  POP Payment – Receipt No: _______________________________


For:-
My Child _______________________________________ of Class______________________

My Child _______________________________________ of Class______________________

My Child _______________________________________ of Class______________________

My Child _______________________________________ of Class______________________

Signed Parent/Caregiver __________________________  Date________________________
Phone: 4655 8049


Fax: 4655 3269


Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au











John Street


Camden


 NSW 2570








